) mc

Ms. Trina Vielhauer

Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation

Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road MS 5505

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

June 10, 2004

RE: Construction Permit Extension Request
Permit No. 1050059-024-AC (PSD-FL-244)
AIRS No. 1050059
Emissions Units Nos. 074, 075 and 076
New Wales Plant

Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

Pursuant to discussion between our company representatives and your staff, today in Tallahassee,
IMC requests an extension of the expiration date of the Multifos C Kiln Construction Permit No.
1050059-024-AC at New Wales. The extension would be from June 30, 2004 to August 31,
2004.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact P.A.
Steadham at 863/428-7106.

Sincerely,

M. A. Daigle

Vice President, Flo Concentrates

cc: Doug Beason
Michael Cooke
G. J. Kissel, FDEP Tampa
John Reynolds




